From: Maloney, James P. [mailto:James.Maloney@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2014 3:00 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: James Maloney Conference attendee followup CPD Pension

Steve,

Just wanted to follow-up on the conference.  It was well attended by many public employees and Pension Trustees from across the country, including some elected officials. There were the usual coffee and dinner each day.  I held meetings with many public employees and also litigation attorneys, discussing our Pension Funds and how securities litigation can return dollars lost to Pension Funds as well as to municipalities.

I was not compensated for attendance at this conference, other than hotel and airfare.  No other items of compensation were offered or accepted.

A side note, the Hotel had a security breach and I have been notified by several attendees that their Credit Card dta had been hijacked.  I have contacted the Conference organizers to let them know.

Thanks again,

Lt. James Maloney

Unit 543

Chicago Police Department

